

OFFICE OF ADMINISTRATION – Child Nutrition

350 SOUTH MAIN STREET SPANISH FORK, UTAH 84660 PHONE (801) 354-7438 FAX (801) 354-7495 **BOARD OF EDUCATION**

Shannon Acor Rick Ainge Randy Boothe Scott Card Christine Riley R. Dean Rowley Lisa Rowley

SUPERINTENDENT

Richard C. Nielsen

BUSINESS ADMINISTRATOR

Michael Harrison

August 2022

Dear Parents and Students,

Welcome back to the start of another school year. We feel it is an opportunity to serve students, faculty, and parents of Nebo School District with warm hearts and happy faces. Our nutrition personnel look forward to serving you with delicious, nutritious food.

Please note the following information for the upcoming school year:

- 1. Breakfast prices are back to \$1.50 again this year. Lunch for elementary students is returning to \$2.00, and secondary lunch \$2.50.
- 2. Meals are offered with low fat milk, fruits and vegetables, and an occasional dessert.
- 3. Visit our menu website at https://www.nebo.edu/child-nutrition/menus to view the daily menu.
- 4. Online free and reduced-price meal applications are available through your Infinite Campus parent portal by going to your Menu, then clicking "More" and then "Meal Benefits". There are chrome books available for use at our office if needed. Our office is located at 350 South Main in Spanish Fork. For easy access, park on the west side and enter the building marked "Child Nutrition".

Keep smiling and remember to join us this year in celebrating October's National School Lunch Week and National School Breakfast Week in March.

Success to you and your family,

Spencer Sainsbury Coordinator Child Nutrition